King Resident Kyle Hall Chosen To Replace Rep. Bryan Holloway In House District 99
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RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - When Kyle King takes his new position in the North Carolina
House, he will become the youngest member of the General Assembly.

Hall, 25, was selected by Stokes and Rockingham county Repubicans to replace Bryan
Holloway, who resigned to become a lobbyist.

Hall has been a staff member for 6th District Congressman Mark Walker and formerly worked
for the conservative activist organization Americans for Prosperity.




